
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Belvoir Federal Breaks Ground on New Ft. Belvoir Branch 

Woodbridge, VA, May 12, 2015   Belvoir Federal Credit Union breaks ground on the new Ft. Belvoir 

branch located in Ft. Belvoir, VA.  

Patricia Kimmel, CEO/President of Belvoir Federal, stated during the groundbreaking ceremony, “It has 

been a long time coming since we asked for land to build a new branch on Ft. Belvoir, but now we have the 

land and we are prepared to build a great branch filled with the latest technological advancements for our 

members and soldiers.”  

Belvoir Federal had many supporters at the groundbreaking, inclusive of base personnel and credit union 

industry representatives from the Virginia Credit Union League, CUNA (Credit Union National Association 

and NAFCU (National Association of Federal Credit Unions). Col. Mitchell, CSM Guillory, and Deputy 

Director Brooks were in attendance alongside others from the Fort Belvoir Garrison Headquarters, FMWR 

(Fort Belvoir Morale, Welfare and Recreation), and ACS (Army Community Services). Belvoir Federal’s 

executive team and board of directors were also in attendance to help ring in the celebration.  

For more information or to watch as the branch being built, visit www.belvoircreditunion.org/newbranch.  

About Belvoir Federal Credit Union  

Belvoir Federal is a member-owned, full-service financial institution that provides the foundation for the financial 

success of our Members. Belvoir Federal, a not-for-profit organization, has served the Fort Belvoir and U.S. Armed 

Forces community since 1946 and named 2014 and 2015 Best Places to Work in Virginia. For more information about 

Belvoir Federal, please visit www.BelvoirCreditUnion.org. 
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Media Contact  
Amy McConnell, MBA 
Marketing & Public Relations Manager 
Office: 703.730.1800 ext.5425 
amcconnell@belvoirfcu.org 

http://www.belvoircreditunion.org/newbranch
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